
October 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
 
This week parents of pupils in years 7-9 will have received a copy of the latest Digital Parenting 
magazine via their daughter.  I hope you find the publication informative and would especially like to 
recommend the article which asks Are you a tech role model? and Social media, body image and the 
pressure to look just right.  The magazine also publishes an updated guide to setting parental controls on 
apps and devices which you may find useful.  A link to the magazine for parents in years 10-13 can be 
found here <https://parentzone.org.uk/digital-parenting-online-safety-magazine-archive>.   
 
I am enclosing a link to the NSPCC website, click here <https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-
abuse/keeping-children-safe/sexting/>.  They have produced useful information regarding talking to our 
children about sexting and what we can do to protect them.   
 
Kind regards 
Mrs L Smith 
Head of ICT and CEOP Ambassador 
 

 


